
           

 

 

 

 

 

                  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

           
                 

  Monday 17th December 2018 

 

 

 
  

                 Happy Christmas Everyone 

 
We would like to wish everyone a very Happy and Peaceful Christmas  

& a Healthy a nd Prosperous New Year!  

 

CLASS PARTIES  
Donõt forget to send a disposable plate of bite size party food on 

Wednesday. This will be eaten at 3pm. School lunches are still required 

on this day too. No drinks from home thank you -drinks will be provided.  

CHRISTMAS SERVICE  
Our Christmas Service is at St M aryõs Church at 9.30am on Thursday. 

As always we would be very grateful for parents to help us with the 

walk to and from church and then to help at lunchtime  (12 noon) so that 

staff and governors can have t heir Christmas lunch together. Please let 

the school office know if you are able to help at lunchtime.  

STARFISH MALAWI CHRISTMAS APPEAL 2018  
Caring for New Born Babies  

Life in Malawi can be really tough, especially for families living in the 

rural villages .  

As most of you know, we support Chikombola School in Malawi and 

regularly send resources to the school.  

This Christmas we are focusing on the very sad situation in Malawi 

where mothers are unable to look after their newly born children, 

through death or  illness.  

At the Glad Tidings Orphan Care project, which several teachers from 

Lamberhurst St Maryõs have visited and worked at over the years as 

part of our Starfish Link, we have seen the anguish and sadness of 

families in this situation.  

We would like  to share this Christmas Appeal with you all.  

Just £10 will provide formula milk for a month, £15 will provide formula 

milk for a month and provide a blanket and healthcare for a newly born 

baby, £120 will provide formula milk for 12 months, before the bab ies are 

weaned onto solids.  

Donations can be made through the Starfish Malawi Just Giving page 

which can be found on the website:  

http://starfishmalawi.com/  

 

We break up at 2pm on Thursday  after 

Christmas lunch.  

This is the final newsletter for this term  
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